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HANDBOOKS 
 

 

The Perry Board of Education understands the importance of providing handbooks and other written materials to 

faculty, staff, and students so that each may be adequately informed as to the expectations of Perry Public Schools. 

 

Statements of procedure appearing in such documents as faculty handbooks and student handbooks have full authority 

of the board and serve the same function as board policy.  Such documents are subject to board approval before 

distribution. 

 

 


